
Attn: Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

 

Dear Ms. Howland.  

 

I am writing to express my support for moving forward with the current provisions and 

timeline for the Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan (Docket No. DE 20-092 2021-2023).  

 

As the agency overseeing the relationship between public utilities and it's consumers, this 

appears to be a relatively straightforward decision, as the industry is in favor of this plan, 

which ultimately is aimed at benefiting it's consumers as well. The costs imposed are 

minimal and are greatly outweighed by the benefits. The utilities cite cost savings, economic 

and workforce benefits, and environmental protection as a 'triple win' for this plan. The 

opposition, seeking to delay the plan, seems largely motivated by politics instead of sound 

policy, and threatens to scuttle much good work at a time when positive movement is 

needed on all fronts.  

 

I sincerely hope you will uphold the current plan and timeline for the benefit of our state's 

residents, the utilities themselves, and the environment.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Eric Turer 

33 Peabody Dr, Brentwood NH 03833 

603-770-4068 

 


